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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Jerry Knight <knightj a@comporium.net>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:23 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Re: Proposed new regulations

Do not lower the Forex Leverage to 10:1. This would drastically lower
profits and put most
small traders out of business. Please reconsider this change

Thanks
Jerry Knight


